
 

   

 

March 26, 2024 
 
Mr. James Quin                                                                                                               
   

  City Administrator 

  City of Hutchins, Texas 

RE: Hutchins City Hall 

 

 Dear Mr. Quin, 

BCI has evaluated the bids received on March 21, 2024 at 10:00am CST at 

Hutchins City Hall for the construction of the new City Hall Facility. We have 

determined that the lowest price/best bid was submitted by Big Sky 

Construction Company, Inc. of Dallas, TX. for a stipulated sum base bid of 

$14,050,00.00.  

We recommend that the City of Hutchins proceed with preliminary contract 

negotiations including verification that all requirements and sureties are 

satisfied by this bidder.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mary Ann A. Mitchell, AIA 

Managing Principal 
 

 

 


